
October 20, 2010 

 

Approval by mail of PPCR Funding: Grenada: Proposal for Phase 1 Funding 

 

Dear PPCR Sub-Committee member, 
 

Please find attached for your review and approval by mail a proposal for funding of the PPCR 
Phase 1 activities in Grenada, a country participating in the Caribbean regional program. 
 
In reviewing the proposal, please note the following key issues: 
 

1. The funding request is for US$271,000  
 
2. The SPCR for Grenada is expected to be submitted to the Sub-Committee for 
endorsement in February 2011. 
 

A preliminary regional framework for the Caribbean program was circulated earlier, and is 
attached for your information.  
 
The Sub-Committee is invited to approve the following decision: 
 

The PPCR Sub-Committee reviewed the proposal, Grenada: Proposal for Phase 1 Funding, 
and approves $271,000 in financing to support the preparation of Grenada’s Strategic 
Program for Climate Resilience under the regional pilot program for the Caribbean.  
 

If we do not receive an objection to the proposed decision by close by business on November 
3, 2010, the decision will be approved. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia Bliss-Guest 

 

 


